From: caroline Abbott
Sent: 25 March 2014 10:03
To: Planning
Cc: Wendlebury PC
Subject: Planning Application 14/00241/F

Wendlebury Parish Council have no objections to the above planning application.

However, comments were made which in summary suggested that although this development will be an improvement on the original, there is a large increase in the floor area and  it seems to be an ill-considered approach to seeking approval, in relation to the proposed fall-back position.

Best Wishes

Caroline Abbott. Wendlebury Parish Council . (Planning)

